Hi,

Just noticed there is a public consultation for the Kimberley on Monday 9th.

I live in Kununurra and will be working form Halls creek on Monday and ironically will not be able to attend
online as I know the Halls Creek internet will not cope.

Conection, strength & speed is atrocious in this part of the world and I do hope the Regional
Telecommunications review will lead to providing solutions to the third world telecommunication product we
receive in the far north.





